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Thursday, May 2nd, 2024 @ 6:00pm 

Council Chambers - 1 Portland Avenue 

www.oobmaine.com/town-council 
 

*Members of the public wishing to view the meeting from home may tune into Local Access TV  
(Channel 3 or 1301 - check with your provider) or by clicking the Meeting Videos link on oobmaine.com.)   

 
 
There will be a Town Council Workshop on Thursday May, 2nd, 2024, at 
6:00pm to discuss Fiscal Year 2025 budgets for: 
 

• Public Works 
• Conservation 
• Memorial Park 
• CIP 
• Wastewater 
• CIP 

 
Chair: Shawn O’Neill 

 
Chairman O’Neill opened the workshop at 6:00 pm and introduced Town 
Manager Asanza to review the budgets presented. 
 
Town Manager Asanza gave an overview of the budget drivers and started 
with Memorial Park. Larry Mead from the Memorial Park Committee was 

Town Council 
Budget Workshop Agenda 
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present to give an overview of the park improvement project and the funds 
needed for the project. The Council discussed wages for the park gardener, 
the service contract costs, and costs for replacing playground equipment. A 
workshop will be scheduled to go over the park funding in more detail. 
 
Conservation Commission – Mark Koenigs was present for the Conservation 
Commission and thanked the Council for their continued support. 
 
Public Works 
 
The Council discussed wages, downtown maintenance, and equipment rentals 
with Director Chris White. There was a discussion on the future of the 
transfer station and a possible fee structure. 
 
Wastewater 
 
Little discussion on Wastewater. 
 
CIP 
 
The Council discussed current and future projects as well as equipment needs 
with Director White.  
 
Chairman O’Neill closed the workshop at 8:25 pm. 
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